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August 7, 2024 
 
 
 
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife 
PO Box 43200 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
Attn: Lisa Wood, SEPA/NEPA Coordinator 
 
RE:  DNS-24-029 - Roza Dam Fish Ladder Sediment 
 SR 821 (Canyon Road) milepost 6.16 Lt. 
 
We have reviewed the proposed project and have the following comments. 

 
• The subject property is adjacent to State Route 821 (SR 821), a Class 3 access managed 

highway with a posted speed limit of 45 miles per hour.  Currently, access to the 
property is via a grandfathered approach at milepost 6.16 left. This driveway can 
continue to serve Roza Dam and the adjacent properties; no additional access to the 
property will be allowed.  
 

• All loads transported on WSDOT rights-of-way must be within the legal size and load 
limits or have a valid oversize and/or overweight permit. Additionally, it is the 
applicant’s responsibility to keep and maintain SR 821 free of any of their debris.  Any 
spilled material shall be promptly cleaned up at the applicant’s expense. 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on this proposal.  If you have any 
questions regarding our comments, please contact Aaron Hatfield (509) 268-8497. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stephen P. (Phil) Nugent 
Region Planning Manager 
 
SPN: jjp/akh 
 
cc: SR 821, File #2024_003 
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